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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017150-2024 

Tender

Contaminated Land Technical Review Service

Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole Council

F02: Contract notice

Notice identifier: 2024/S 000-017150
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-046cfa  
Published 3 June 2024, 12:50pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole Council

BCP Council, Civic Centre, Bourne Avenue

Bournemouth

BH2 6DY

Contact

Procurement & Contracts Team

Email

procurement@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 1202451410

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017150-2024
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017150-2024
mailto:procurement@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
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United Kingdom

Region code

UKK2 - Dorset and Somerset

Internet address(es)

Main address

www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk

Buyer's address

www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk

I.3) Communication

The procurement documents are available for unrestricted and full direct access, free of
charge, at

https://procontract.due-
north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

Tenders or requests to participate must be submitted electronically via

https://procontract.due-
north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Regional or local authority

I.5) Main activity

General public services

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

http://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk
http://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert/Index?advertId=c105f363-9d21-ef11-812c-005056b64545
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II.1.1) Title

Contaminated Land Technical Review Service

Reference number

DN726653

II.1.2) Main CPV code

71313400 - Environmental impact assessment for construction

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

Bournemouth, Christchurch, and Poole (BCP) Council require a supplier to provide expert
advice and reports to the Environmental Health team, assisting them as statutory
consultees in the planning process.

Under Part 2A of the Environmental Protection Act 1990, the Council must identify and
remediate contaminated land posing significant health or environmental risks, ensuring
compliance with planning laws.

The supplier will support the Council’s nearly complete inspection program by using
existing data to identify risks and recommend remediation measures. This contract offers
an opportunity for experts in environmental health and land contamination to help BCP
Council meet its legal obligations and safeguard public health and the environment.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKK2 - Dorset and Somerset

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Bournemouth, Christchurch, and Poole (BCP) Council require a supplier to provide expert
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advice and reports to the Environmental Health team, assisting them as statutory
consultees in the planning process.

Under Part 2A of the Environmental Protection Act 1990, the Council must identify and
remediate contaminated land posing significant health or environmental risks, ensuring
compliance with planning laws.

The supplier will support the Council’s nearly complete inspection program by using
existing data to identify risks and recommend remediation measures. This contract offers
an opportunity for experts in environmental health and land contamination to help BCP
Council meet its legal obligations and safeguard public health and the environment.

II.2.5) Award criteria

Price is not the only award criterion and all criteria are stated only in the procurement
documents

II.2.7) Duration of the contract, framework agreement or dynamic purchasing system

Start date

5 August 2024

End date

4 August 2027

This contract is subject to renewal

No

II.2.10) Information about variants

Variants will be accepted: No

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.1) Type of procedure

Open procedure

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes

IV.2) Administrative information

IV.2.2) Time limit for receipt of tenders or requests to participate

Date

2 July 2024

Local time

2:00pm

IV.2.4) Languages in which tenders or requests to participate may be submitted

English

IV.2.7) Conditions for opening of tenders

Date

2 July 2024

Local time

2:00pm
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.1) Information about recurrence

This is a recurrent procurement: No

VI.4) Procedures for review

VI.4.1) Review body

The High Court of England and Wales

The Strand

London

WC1A 2LL

Country

United Kingdom

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

	Section I: Contracting authority
	I.1) Name and addresses
	I.3) Communication
	I.4) Type of the contracting authority
	I.5) Main activity

	Section II: Object
	II.1) Scope of the procurement
	II.1.1) Title
	II.1.2) Main CPV code
	II.1.3) Type of contract
	II.1.4) Short description
	II.1.6) Information about lots

	II.2) Description
	II.2.3) Place of performance
	II.2.4) Description of the procurement
	II.2.5) Award criteria
	II.2.7) Duration of the contract, framework agreement or dynamic purchasing system
	II.2.10) Information about variants
	II.2.11) Information about options
	II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds


	Section IV. Procedure
	IV.1) Description
	IV.1.1) Type of procedure
	IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

	IV.2) Administrative information
	IV.2.2) Time limit for receipt of tenders or requests to participate
	IV.2.4) Languages in which tenders or requests to participate may be submitted
	IV.2.7) Conditions for opening of tenders


	Section VI. Complementary information
	VI.1) Information about recurrence
	VI.4) Procedures for review
	VI.4.1) Review body



		2025-07-31T20:24:26+0100
	TCPDF




